
Week of July 15 - 19

Construction began this week by installing the two 15,000-
gallon septic tanks. The crew then started installing the 
sewer and manholes flowing in and out of the tanks.  
Asphalt was also removed on Kwe da Kik Lane and We j 
Mogek Court.
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Traffic is to remain open to the public; However, there may be delays and some minor 
detouring to help maintain traffic flow.  Daily construction activities are planned for longer 

workdays and Saturdays which will ultimately shorten the construction window timeframe.  
Residents are encouraged to be patient and plan accordingly during this time.
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July 19, 2024

Project Update
Forest County Potawatomi - Stone Lake North 

Sewer & Water Reconstruction

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES:  Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under RESOURCES\
In Construction…select the FCPC Stone Lake North Sewer & Watermain Construction project. 

Sanitary sewer installation will continue north on Kwe da 
Kik Lane while a second crew is planned to mobilize next 
week to start sewer construction on We j Mogek Court.

Future Schedule:
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Project Updates by:

Shane Kelliher / Project Mgr
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skelliher@mcmgrp.com

Fred Sommers / Onsite Rep
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